HANDOUT

AGENDA ITEM #XII-B-2
AUGUST 16, 2016
HIGHLAND COMMUNITY COLLEGE BOARD

LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE
CUSTODIAL AND MAINTENANCE COUNCIL
AND HIGHLAND COMMUNITY COLLEGE

RECOMMENDATION OF THE PRESIDENT: That the Highland Community College
Board approves the attached Letter of Understanding between the Custodial and Maintenance
Council and Highland Community College.

BACKGROUND: The attached Letter of Understanding is necessary in order for the College
and Custodial and Maintenance Council to continue to operate under the 2015-16 custodial and
maintenance contract until a new contract is approved. Custodial and maintenance negotiations
have been ongoing over the summer.

BOARD ACTION:




Letter of Understanding
Between the Custodial and Maintenance Council and Highland Community College

The Custodial and Maintenance Council and Highland Community College hereby agree to
continue to operate under the terms and conditions of the 2015 — 2016 academic year agreement
between the Board of Trustees of Illinois Community College District #519 and Highland
Community College Custodial and Maintenance Council affiliated with the American Federation of
Teachers Local 1957 until such time as a new contract is approved.

Highland Community College Custodial and Maintenance Council
Local 1957, IFT/AFT/AFL-CIO

By: By:
President President

Date: Date:




